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COMING EVENTS 
                                         
Monday 3rd March    Adult Fellowship meeting in Wollemi Hall.  9.30 for 10am start.  Devotions 
to be led by Shirley Lord.  Guest speaker is Greg Malimonenko who will be speaking briefly on his 
journey from Ukraine to freedom and finally to Australia in 1950. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to Rev Ian Lord who will be preaching today while Rebekah is on annual leave. 
   
.  
 
 
 
 

 

       WORSHIP 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rev Ian Lord 

Bible Readings: Exodus 34:29-35; Luke 9:28-36 

Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

You tube link for Sunday   https://youtube.com/live/ccwSIE2U3t4?feature=share 
Currumbin Valley Church Service 5pm today 

 

  
 

 

Congregational AGM is scheduled for Sunday 16th March following the worship service.  
Reports from all ministry groups should all now have been returned to the church office ready 
for collation.   
 
Nominations are being called for positions on Church Council.  Nomination forms are 
available from the church office or on the Offerings table at the back of the church.  Today is 
the final opportunity to submit nominations. 

Friday, March 7th 10am    World Day of Prayer 2025    
This is an interdenominational, international, annual event.   
The program for 2025 has been put together by the 
Christians of the Cook Islands.  
 
It is Elanora’s privilege to be the hosts this year and we will 
be welcoming participation by several other churches in our 
area.   If anyone has Southsea Island memorabilia we could 
borrow for the day, please see Mary Flynn asap. 
 

Welcome to those who may be visiting with us today. 
Please join us for morning tea in the hall following the service 

mailto:church@elanorauniting.com.au
https://youtube.com/live/ccwSIE2U3t4?feature=share


2nd March 2025 
A caring community with Christ 

 

 17 Applecross Way Elanora Ph: 07 5534 5817 

church@elanorauniting.com.au 
Minister: Rebekah Munn 

Ph 0433115907 

 

 

 

 
 
 

ONGOING WEEKLY EVENTS: 
 

Cooinda Opening hours Tuesday to Friday 9-1pm 
 

Adult Fellowship 1st Monday each month 9.30 for 10am in Wollemi Hall 
 

Carpenter’s Workshop Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Fridays 8-12 

 

Card group meeting in Robinson Hall on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays 10am -3pm 
 

Leisuretime each Wednesday 9-12 during school terms. 
 

Prayer meeting every Thursday at 8.30 in the church.  All welcome. 
 

For information re other groups using our facilities see the notice board in the courtyard or 
call the church office 07 5534 5817 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
  
                                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 

 

Offerings may be made via the offering box or square EFPOS at the back of the church or by 
direct debit to either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

HELP NEEDED!  Our Community Pantry is dependent on the collection of goods from 
Brisbane approximately once a month.  Currently Kerri and Andrew are doing this but would 
love some help to share that responsibility.  If one more person or couple could put their hand 
up for this, it would involve a trip once every 2 months.  Obviously, if more people could be on 
the roster, trips would be less frequent.   If this is an area of service that you may be able to 
fill, give Andrew or Kerri a call.   Andrew 0401 958 321    Kerri 0403 044 037 

FREE      Sue, Olive Weir’s daughter, has a wheelchair and a wheelie walker to give away.  If 
you or someone you know, is interested, please call Sue on 07 5534 4638 

Please continue to pray for  
Rev Je Cheol Cook, his wife Yun Young and 
their son Ji Hoon and daughter Ka Hee who 
are expected to join us in early May. 
 

HELP!  Leisuretime is still without a wardrobe mistress to supervise the 
Boutique!  This valuable ministry will close if no one comes forward to fill 
this position.  Not only are our ladies going to miss out on some fun 
bargain clothes, but more importantly, a valuable source of income which 
goes to support school chaplains will be lost. 
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